
Pasadena Unified School District
Language Assessment Development Department

DISTRICTENGLISH LEARNER ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
(DELAC)

ANNUAL WINTER CELEBRATION
DECEMBER 16,  2024

At Madison Elementary School
515 E. Ashtabula St.
Pasadena, CA 91104

   Items Time Speaker

Welcome 6:00 p.m. Elmer Hernandez, Presidente de DELAC 

Holiday message 6:05 p.m. David Ibarra, LADD Coordinator

Madison Folklorico Dance Group 6:10 p.m. Maria Perez, Madison CA

Dinner 6:30

Mexican Bingo (Loteria) 7:00 p.m.  Maria Chavez, LADD Paraprofessional

DELAC Membership Appreciation 
Certificates Ceremony

7:30 pm David Ibarra, LADD Coordinator
 Maria Chavez, LADD Paraprofessional
Sandra Ortiz, LADD Program Assistant

  Adjourned 8:00 p.m. Elmer Hernandez, DELAC President

DELAC meets on the third Monday of the month at 6:00 p.m.
351 S. Hudson Ave, Room 229 | Pasadena, CA 91109 | Phone: 626.396.3600 ext. 88286

Next DELAC meeting: Monday, January 27, 2025

Our Children. Learning Today. Leading Tomorrow.


